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Ruskin House School
	

	We would like to start this newsletter by wishing you all a very Happy New Year and to say thank you for all the lovely cards and gifts we received over Christmas. It was very kind of you and very much appreciated! We hope you all had a fantastic Christmas and we look forward to catching up with you all! A huge welcome to our new families starting this year, we can’t wait to get to know you all


	


Mobile Phones: 

Please can we remind you all of the importance of not using mobile phones whilst in the setting. This is for the safety of both your child and other children in our care. We would politely ask that you don’t make phone calls or answer incoming calls whilst in the building; these must be done outside either before you come in or when leaving. Thank you in advance for your cooperation with this.
Fee Payments:
May we respectfully remind you that the payments of nursery fee s are due on the 1st of every month.
Adverse Weather  
We are welcoming the coldest months of 2020 which could have some very cold and snowy weather! 
Of course, during severe weather conditions, we make every effort to keep the Nursery open for as many children as we can. However, in some circumstances, following a risk assessment, we may decide that it is necessary to temporarily close. Please be assured this would be a very last resort and the decision would not be taken lightly in the event that it did happen. 
In such circumstances we will always attempt to give parents advance notice, but due to the unpredictable nature of weather events this may not always be possible. In this unlikely event we would send an email via our normal mailing system and would keep you as updated as possible along the way. What we do ask in light of the current weather and predictions for the remainder of the week is that you are always contactable, and that there is someone who can collect your child if requested. Again, please rest assured that this would not be a decision taken lightly, however we must consider the welfare of the children who are with us, as well as our staff. – We thank you in advance for your understanding.  

** During cold weather please ensure your child is adequately dress for nursery **
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 Finest of 2019
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WOW


Ruskin House School had  a face lift  during the Christmas period 
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Thank you all  for your patience whilst we continue to  update the environment 


























































































































Now he’s home


Sick in bed


With bubbles in his throat


Bubble, Bubble, Bubble…. Pop





Enjoy!
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Celebrating Easter 





Celebrating Easter 
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